
 

 

 

Shiloh Baptist Church of Jamaica is on a Mission.  

Get Ready for the EXTRAordinary! 

Get ready to embark on an EXTRAordinary journey of generosity as Shiloh Baptist Church 
launches its Giving Campaign, has begun and culminating on Sunday, December 17. It’s that 
time of the year when we go above and beyond our regular tithes and offerings to make a 
significant impact! This year we will focus on four crucial areas: Audio Visual Equipment and 
other Capital Construction Projects.  

Between now and Sunday, December 17, we’re aiming to raise $51,000!  

Yes, you read that right!  

We’re uniting our efforts to achieve a monumental financial goal.  

Let’s break it down: 

1. Audio Visual Equipment  

Invest In Quality Audio Equipment 

One of the most critical aspects of church AV equipment is high-quality audio equipment. 
Crystal-clear sound is vital for delivering sermons effectively, ensuring the congregation can 
fully engage in worship, and providing an enjoyable music experience. We will need to invest in 
professional-grade microphones, speakers, and amplifiers that are tailored to the sanctuary’s size 
and acoustics. Additionally, we will need to get a digital mixing console to have precise control 
over sound levels and ensure a consistent audio experience during each service. 

Prioritize Video Projection And Display 

Enhancing the worship experience often involves visual elements such as song lyrics, scripture 
verses, and multimedia presentations. To achieve this, we will invest in quality video projection 
and display systems. High-definition projectors or large LED displays can make a significant 
difference in visibility and impact.  

 

 



 

 

2. Capital Construction Projects 

Shiloh Baptist Church of Jamaica will embark on two major capital projects that address both the 
internal and external appearance and functionality of the buildings. 

For example, the church Fellowship Hall, a space designed to be versatile and well-used, is 
limiting our ability to do the kinds of ministry and community building we’d like to but can’t 
right now. I’d love to start weeknight support group meetings for youth and families, have more 
pot-luck gatherings, training events, and other studies and socials, but none of that can happen 
until we make these necessary changes.  

Thank you in advance for partnering with us on this Giving Campaign… 

Let’s embark on this incredible journey of giving, hope, and transformation. 

 

Dr. Sharod Tomlinson 

Shiloh Baptist Church, Pastor  

 


